
 
DISTRICT 10 REPORT  

           AWSC / February 1-2, 2020 
★  

OvervieW 
   

★ D10 continues to enjoy service work.  
★ We are busy (and having fun!)  planning for the 2020 FLN Convention in August. 
★ Our last District meeting was Saturday January 11th which was followed by a Convention 

meeting.  
★ We appreciate the willingness and help from the entire Area. This is truly an effective 

collaboration.  Pat E. is doing a great job as the Chairperson. We feel lots of Gratitude for our 
wonderful team. 

★ Our chairfolks on the hotline, the website, group records, and the Meeting List do a great job of 
keeping our information concise and updated. The district 10 info email receives many 
interesting contacts. 

Special Events 

★ February 8, 2020 - 9:30am - 11:30 am - Workshop ~ Got Courage? ~ Presented by Tere B. 
★ April 11, 2020 - 9:30am - 12:30 pm - God of My Understanding​. 

Meeting Changes 

★ We have a new meeting on Saturdays at 10:00 am - Serenity in 4 Corners.  
 

 

 



 
 

 

Public Outreach  
★ District 10 has a very active Public Outreach (PO) team. D10 has been using Twitter to carry 

the message and posting D10 meeting information, followers are welcome. 
★ In addition to our usual CAL delivery points, within the past three (3) months Al-Anon 

Literature was delivered to 12 different centers and events. 
★  A meeting on wheels continues at a treatment center.  
★ We attended three (3) local health fairs D10  

Alateen 

★ District 10 has a terrific group of teens attending our one school and 2 evening meetings.  Our 
AMIAS team is enthusiastic about this service.We are working on getting an Alateen meeting in 
one of the Lake County high schools. 

★  Many of us went to the Alateen Roundup in November and what a location - right on a lake! 
Teens and chaperones camped nearby for 2 nights - before and after the roundup. They 
brought such energy. It was a great day.  We are happy to be able to be of service. Although 
there was a chill in the air, we enjoyed the warmth of fellowship. The indoor sessions were 
relaxing and thought-provoking. Many had a great time playing indoor games.  Al-Anon and 
Alateens together - it’’s a beautiful thing. 

Spanish Liaison 

★ D10 has 2 active and one inactive Spanish speaking groups.  
★ Solo Por Hoy put on a great Holiday party. 
★ There are live phone meetings conducted in Spanish every Monday through Saturday at 

9pm eastern time. If you are interested in attending, call 1-774-220-4000 Code: 148335 

Travel Meeting 

★  ​The D10 Travel Meeting visited College Park 12 Step on November11th and 
★  Today’s Hope on September 25th.  
★ The next road trip will take place in February 2nd, Sunday Step.  

Yours in Service, 

District Rep - Mary W. 
DISL - Bernie M.. 
www.al-anonorlando.org 

Email: ​AFGdistrict10Info@gmail.com 
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